Recap Area World Service Committee Meeting 2022

Our first Hybrid AWSCM held in Salmon Arm was a success! The very best part I believe, was meeting with other members in person, receiving hugs and enjoying the warm and fun fellowship! Nothing compares to the magical in-person experience! I left with a very full heart.

Our Hybrid Event Coordinator, Akemi was a rock star with the technology! The combined teamwork of Akemi and Ernie provided us with a very professional experience. Kudos to them!

The highlights to note were the very informative District Reprepresentative reports we heard. A list of the challenges and successes have been compiled and will be provided for you in the July Bulletin. In total we had 14 DR's that attended; 11 virtually and 3 in person.

Nancy MC, our Alternate Delegate, presented an entertaining animated District Representative orientation about Ermagard and her service journey and covered all the information a DR needs to know about attending AWSCM.

We heard Owen's Delegate report and all the highlights of the World Service Conference he attended in Tarrytown NY. It was very informative and interesting and it was obvious that he had a wonderful experience there.

Gail S presented a Public Outreach PowerPoint that she will provide to all District Representatives with lots of great ideas and information about available resources.

We discussed the Thought Force Report on Al-Anon Family Groups Wishing to Meet Electronically and the voting members passed a motion to accept the Thought Force Recommendations and to create a Task Force to come up with the process and procedures involved in accepting Electronic Meetings into our Area.

We heard the Alateen Thought Force report from Michelle W, our Alateen Coordinator/AAPP, and you decided to bring those recommendations to the Group Representatives at Assembly for further discussion.

We talked about the proposed change to the Schedule of Elections and Appointments in order to make it more manageable with the addition of our Hybrid trial positions. The proposed schedule will be posted on the Website and we will bring that to Assembly for ratification by the Group Representatives.

The Budget Motions from 2018 will also be presented at Assembly for the Group Representatives to vote on.

We polled the past and current DR's completing a 3-year term, for expressions of interest in the upcoming elected Officer positions of Chair and Secretary and no one let their name stand at this time. We will ask again at Assembly.

Resumes are on the BC/Yukon Al-Anon Website for anyone interested in the Coordinator positions of Website or Literature. I look forward to receiving your resumes!

We covered the agenda for Assembly 2022 to be held in Langley September 30-Oct 2,2022. I have heard your suggestions, both on the floor and through the evaluations I received (thank you) and will do my best to incorporate those into the final draft.

Thank you to all who participated and I look forward to seeing you all at Assembly.

Love in Service,

Shannon P

BC Yukon Chair

chair@bcyukon-al-anon.org